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MOUNT PROSPECT POLICE DEPARTMENT PROMOTES VETERAN SERGEANT TO RANK OF 

COMMANDER 

On Tuesday, May 16, 2023, the Mount Prospect Police Department promoted Sergeant Bart 
Tweedie to the rank of Commander during a ceremony at the Mount Prospect Village Board 
meeting. 

Commander Tweedie is a 20 year veteran of the Mount Prospect Police Department who began 
his career as a patrol officer in 2002. Tweedie was promoted to the rank of Sergeant in June of 
2014. During his career, Tweedie has been a detective, a range officer, and administrative 
sergeant, where he was responsible for training and accreditation of the police department. 
Commander Tweedie has received 18 citizen letters of appreciation, 1 letter of exceptional 
performance, and 6 honorable mentions over his career. 

Mount Prospect Police Chief Michael Eterno had this to say regarding Commander Tweedie, “I 
admire Commander Tweedie for his passion and commitment to training, and his ability to 
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ensure our team is fully prepared for whatever situation they encounter. His high level of 
professionalism and knowledge, which he brings to the department on a daily basis will make 
him a fantastic addition to the department’s command staff.” 

Commander Tweedie has assumed the role of Administrative Commander, which became 
vacant after Commander Mark Weger retired after 27 years of service to Mount Prospect on 
May 5, 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


